
Catherine, 
Please find attached a letter dated 3 May 2012 from Anne Dillon to DLS and a copy 
of their response. You will see that they state that the Special Advisory 
Committee referred to by Dr Taylor is organised by the Department.Can you assist 
with this information. 
Kind regards 
Bernie 

E-mail Message

From: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD) [EX:/o=NIGOV/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=1318908]

To: Rodgers, Catherine [EX:/o=NIGOV/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=1398393]

Cc:
Sent: 17/05/2012 at 10:03
Received: 17/05/2012 at 10:03
Subject: Dr Taylor's Evidence

Attachments: AD-0351-12 - AD to DLS re Dr Taylor s evidence - 03-05-12.PDF
INQ-0899-12 - DLS to AD in reply to AD-0351-12 re Special Advisory 
Committee assisting with info - 14-05-12.PDF
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